
 
Ms Holly Barnes
[Error - No address 
provided!]

Childrens Services - Family Services
Westminster City Council

64 Victoria Street 
London 

SW1E 6QP
Telephone 0207 641 3921

Email elmaz.ibraxxx@xxxx.xxx.xx 

  
Please ask for Elmaz Ibrahim 

  
  
Our ref: 21148485 Your ref: Date: 16 July 2021
 
 
Dear Ms Barnes
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 
Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information request. You asked to be provided 
with the following information:
 
Please could you tell me your 2021-22 weekly foster care allowances for all age 
bands, NOT including any fee/reward element for foster carers. 

Please detail any allowances that ALL foster carers can claim in addition to their 
weekly allowance, e.g. holiday allowance or mileage. 

Please could you tell me your 2021-22 weekly allowances for former foster carers 
looking after young people in 18+ Staying Put arrangements, broken down by year 1, 
year 2, and year 3 if necessary. 
 
Response
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Westminster City Council. I 
have enclosed copies of the information that is being released to you. 
 
(Enter Response)
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:
 
Information Management Team
64 Victoria Street 
London 
SW1E 6QP
foi@westminster.gov.uk 
 



If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Further information is 
also available from the Information Commissioner at:
 
Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House
Water Lane
Wilmslow
Cheshire
SK9 5AF
 
Tel: 0303 123 1113 or 01625 54 57 45
Fax: 01625 524510
Web: www.ico.org.uk
 
 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 

Yours sincerely
 

Elmaz Ibrahim

http://www.ico.org.uk/

